
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

 

Tuesday, 21 March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

Joe Higgs has decided to take on the challenge of a new teaching post in another school. 

Unfortunately, this means that he will be leaving South Harringay at the end of next week. We will 

all miss Joe and I’m sure you will join me in thanking him for all his hard work with blue class this 

year.  

Nancy Atkins  will be taking over Joe’s teaching schedule. Nancy is one of our most experienced 

teachers and she is looking forward to spending the summer term with the wonderful blue class.  

To support Nancy and the children, she will spend most of next week team teaching alongside 

Joe.  This way she will get to know the children before taking over officially after we return from 

the Easter holidays.  

Nancy will be in the playground at home time alongside Joe most afternoons next week, so you 

will have a chance to meet her.  

Joe will be explaining the changes to the children in class tomorrow.   

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Head teacher 

 

 

 



 

 

 


